
This applies in all AHS, subsidiary and contracted
facilities in Alberta.  

A quick reminder 

Masks are still required for all
AHS staff, physicians & volunteers

COVID-19

ahs.ca/covid
July 2021

When in all patient care areas, common & corporate
settings and when you cannot physically distance. 


